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FLEXIBLE CONTRACTS 
 

 

 
 
Dear Members  
 
As you may be aware, Asda are introducing new contracts for new starters in the business.  
These contracts are also being offered to existing colleagues but, after discussion with GMB, 
they will be solely on a voluntary basis.  Over the next few weeks Asda will be issuing details of 
exactly what these contracts entail.  They will be paid at an extra £1.00 per hour, but there will 
be fundamental differences such as unpaid breaks, changes to Bank Holiday pay etc.   
 
GMB are here to assist members who have questions and need help in evaluating how this 
voluntary change would affect them as individuals.  If you are a not a GMB member then you 
can ask your local GMB representative for a membership form, contact your local GMB office or 
go on line at www.gmb.org.uk/join to become a GMB member. 
 
Once again, as it’s voluntary, this allows you to choose whatever suits you best and will 
not be imposed upon you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

  
 

Bob Crosby Tim Roache 
GMB National Officer GMB General Secretary 
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